
  

  
 

 
 

 
 

 

AS GOVERNMENT OF GOA 
DIRECTORATE OF 

— TECHNICAL EDUCATION 
CENTRALIZED ADMISSION 

DIVISION 

ADMISSION ROUND TO PROFESSIONAL 
DEGREE COURSES 

Candidates attending notified admission round to 
Professional Degree courses on Monday, 12" 
August, 2019, are informed that the round would 
be conducted, irrespective of it being declared a 

holiday. 


